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Thank you!!! 
 Thanks for the incredible support you have given the school and your 

children this year !  
They have made great progress and really ‘Showed us off’.  

Have a fantastic summer and stay safe.   
 

School re-opens Monday, 4th September at 8.50am  
(8.00am for breakfast club) 

 

Year 6 Leavers’ 
Thank you to our amazing Year 6’s and we wish them well in the next steps of their 

educational journey.  Some of you have been at All Saints’ since Nursery and we have 
watched you grow and develop over 8 years, others have joined us along the way; 

 you will all be sadly missed – Good luck. 
Makenzie, Leah, Kelsey, Morgan, Abbie, Bradley, Oliver, Alex, Scarlett, Matthew, Beth, Dylan, 
Charlotte, Ruby, Kyla, Josh, Dominic, Emily, Kai, Callum, Jack, Rosie, Macy, Tyler, Kyle, 

Callum, Grace, Josh, Lewis, TJ, Demi 
 

We say a fond farewell to Mrs Hayes who is retiring after 18 years at All Saints’.  We 
wish her our very best wishes for her retirement and her new role as a Grandma in 

September.  Mrs Warburton also leaves us today to start her maternity leave, her baby 
is due mid-August – happy nappies! 

 

Timing of the School Day 
The school day will be ending at 3.15pm when we return in September. Doors open at 8.45am with 
registration at 8.50am.  Nursery timings are 8.40-11.40am or 12.15-3.15pm or 9.00am-3.00pm for 

those eligible to 30 hours. 
 

Clubs 
There will be NO Clubs from Monday, 4th September to Friday, 8th September.   

Letters will be sent home during the first week for new clubs starting from Monday, 11th September. 
 

 
 

Reading Challenge 
Why not enrol your child at the library so they can enjoy a wide variety of books over the summer and 

take part in the reading challenge. For more information follow this link.  
http://www.lancashire.gov.uk/libraries-andarchives/libraries/reading-journey.aspx  

 

Free School Meal Entitlement 
If you think you may be eligible to receive free school meals, please ring 01772 531809. Please note 
that this also includes children who will be in Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 even though they will be 

receiving Universal Free School Meals. 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

Follow us on Twitter - @chorleyallsaint 
School Text Number - 07860030339 

 

The Christian Value we are focusing on this half term is ‘Courage’ 
 

But Jesus immediately said to them: "Take courage! It is I. Don't be 

afraid.   Proverbs 11:13 



 
   

Date Event Details 
4.9.17 School Re-Opens 8.50am (8.00am for Breakfast Club) 

27.10.17 Finish for Half Term 3.30pm 

7.11.17 School Opens 8.50am (8.00am for Breakfast Club) 

22.12.17 Close for Christmas 2.30pm 

8.1.18 School Opens 8.50am (8.00am for Breakfast Club) 

Free Lunches During Summer Living Waters 
Church are providing a free packed lunch for all school children during the summer 
holidays. They will be available from on Mondays, Wednesdays and Thursdays from 
Monday 24th July to Thursday 31st August. Lunches can be collected from the 
following between 11am and 12pm.  
 
Living Waters Church Cafe (Bolton St, PR7 3AB)  
All Saints Primary School (Moor Rd, PR7 2LR)  
St Peters Community Hall (Harpers Lane, PR6 0HT).  
 

Children must be accompanied by an adult when collecting a free lunch bag. If you 
have questions please contact Living Waters on 07578106185. or ask for more 
information in the school office. 

Wellbeing Prevention & Early Help Service 
 

Let’s Get Active: Put your trainers on and join us for a range 
of sports events, team games and fun activities. 

10.00-12.00: 0-11 year olds 
1.00-3.00pm: 12-19 year olds 

Thursday, 10th August: Duke Street School Field 

Are You Entitled?  
 
 
 

The government service is NOW LIVE Go online at https://www.childcarechoices.gov.uk/  
Answer the questions on the website, it will navigate you to the GOV.UK—Access childcare support 

through the childcare service webpage https://childcare-support.tax.service.gov.uk/  
When you are able check your eligibility you will need your National Insurance Number and other 

personal information. If you are entitled to the additional 15 Hours Extended free provision you will 
be given a 11 digit code. This is then brought to our school office along with parents date of birth, NI 
number and full name of child. The code is checked with Lancashire authority to authenticate. This 

will need to be checked before we finish for the summer break on 21st July 2017.  

Attendance 
Well done everyone! Keep up the good work!  

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
The attendance percentage for the whole school 

w/e 20th July 2017 is 85.2%   
The winning class is Year 3 and Year 1 with 96.3% 

 

Children moving into Year 3 in 
September will no longer receive a 
free universal school meal.  The 
cost will be £2,20 for children not 
eligible for Free School Meals. 


